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Feng Chia University Visits TKU

學校要聞

General Secretary of Feng Chia University, Ming Hsien Yang, came for a 

visit on December 29th to learn about Tamkang University’s Total Quality 

Management (TQM) system. He was greeted by Vice President of Administration, 

Yi-jen Hu, General Secretary, Ting-chi Hsu and Chief of the Office of 

Quality Assurance and Audit, Di-ching Pai. They shared their experience of 

TQM in an enthusiastic exchange and afterwards toured the many unique sites 

on campus including Carrie Chang’s Fine Arts Center, the Library and 

student dormitories. (Article written by Shi-qing Huang, Photographed by 

Guo-zhen Wu)




